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Preview of the public site 

 

Within two weeks a new public website for FFWPU-UK will launch in order to provide the movement 

with an inclusive online platform. 

 

The new website will aim to specially allow for public engagement with our movement. The site will 

feature a variety of video content and encourage the public to further engage with our movement. 

 

The development of a separate community website for FFWPU-UK, set to replace the current FFWPU-

UK site, is underway and will be launched within 2020. 

 

The need for a new website was brought to attention as the current site fails to efficiently meet the needs 

of both the membership and the general public. 

 

For more information on the upcoming websites, please contact either: pr@ ffwpu,org,uk or selina@ 

ffwpu,org,uk. 

 

 


